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Over the past 5 years the decline in print checkouts have correlated to the rise in eResource checkouts. It seems to be 

slowing down to some extent with the average print circulations per year for the past three years remaining 

approximately the same and the average eResource checkouts still growing yearly (albeit at a slower pace than they had 

previously done). 

  

                                                 
1 Estimate 
2 More outreach to schools and more programs. 

 Apr.  2017 Apr.  2018 YTD 2017 YTD 2018 

Circulation - physical 27,007 26,149 184,819 183,492 

Circulation - electronic 7,745 7,216 55,281 51,811 

Total  34,752  33,365  240,100   236,745 

     

Database Sessions 1,742 928 15,724 17,655 

Public Computer Use 2,565 2,568 19,060 18,433 

Wifi Use1 3,335 3,339  34,784 23,967 

     

Library Visits- Physical 16,437 16,529 108,127 108,789 

Library Visits- Catalog 9,879 13,276 70,537 84,318 

Total 26,316 29,805 178,664 193,107 

     

Total Program 

Attendance2 2,419  2,255 15,922  20,438 

     

Member Savings (Print) $384,792 $367,556 $2,692,559 $2,602,979 
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Staff members Melissa Grzybowski, Bette McDowell, Rose Cobb, 

Meg Miller, Daniel Berra, Jennifer Coffey, Amanda Cawthon, Liz 

Evans and Carmen Lazo attended the Texas Library Association 

Annual Conference in Dallas this April. The Conference provides 

staff with an opportunity for professional development and the 

exposure to the latest in educational technology and practice. 

Pflugerville was well represented at the Conference with Meg 

Millar and Melissa Grzybowski giving their colleagues a 

demonstration in Pfab Lab offerings while Bette McDowell gave 

presentations on programming for Adults, Carmen Lazo 

presented on bilingual storytimes. Other staff members participated on professional committees during the 

conference. 

The Pflugerville Library was honored with several awards including the Upstart and Innovation Marketing 

Award for Programs, the Librarian of the Year Award and a Texas Book Festival Grant. 

The Library para-professional staff stepped in to cover programs while the rest of us were at the conference. 

 

The AARP provided free tax help beginning in February and 

running through the last Friday in April before the filing deadline. 

For the 2017 Tax Season, a total of 323 clients signed in and 217 

returns were Electronically Filed.  

 

 

The Pflugerville Historical Society continued touring small cemeteries in the 

Pflugerville area. This month’s sites included Prairie Hill, McCutchens and Santa 

Maria (Hutto). Society members photographed many of the tombstones with 

plans to incorporate them into the Local History materials collected by the 

Library. 

 

 

 

Programs for April included the second StoryWalk® kick off at Heritage 

Park. Kids read books and sang songs, before taking a walk on the trail to 

read the latest story together. The StoryWalk® will be displayed through 

the spring.  StoryWalk® is sponsored by the Friends of the Library. 


